 Arlington Colt Tennis Booster Club

Meeting Minutes

April 4, 2016

The Arlington Colt Tennis Booster Cub meeting was held on Monday, April 4, 2016.  President Rebecca Rodgers called the meeting to order at 6:37 p.m.  
The following Booster Club members were present:  Rebecca Rodgers, Wendy Utter, Susan Anderson, Lindsay Jones, Laura Perez, Paul Perez and Coach McCleary.  

Committee members reviewed and approved the meeting minutes from March 8, 2016.  

Due to a conflict in scheduling, the spring tournament will be cancelled with no plan to reschedule.  

Banquet Meeting Update-May 19, 2016

Set up will begin at 4:00 and the banquet starts at 6:30.  Tickets are $20 for non-tennis players and the tennis players are free.  Lisa Garcia, and Stacie Farr are contacting local businesses to request donations for the raffle prizes.  There will be a picture slide show, and Laura Perez is organizing the senior gifts.  Lisa Garcia is planning the catering and Lindsey Malone will donate a cake and cupcakes.

A car wash fundraiser is planned for Carmel Car Wash with pre-sell order forms.  Money will be collected every Thursday and Friday and vouchers will be delivered at that time.  

The 501C3 has been mailed and we are waiting for a response.  

Treasurer's Report

Our current balance is $1147.73.  

Upcoming Events

The next spirit night is scheduled at Flying Fish on April 21st.  They will give the club 20% back.  The next meeting is Monday, May 2, 2016.  

Coach's Remarks

Coach wants to plan a mandatory parent information meeting with low cost physicals for the students.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:27 p.m.  

